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November 3, 2009

Dear KZFR,
We are “The Shop” of the American Cancer Society,  a non-profit organization working to raise money and awareness for cancer research through the sale of high quality, gently used, donated merchandise. 

We are working to reach out to college students in hopes of gaining their business and support. We want to invite all students to visit “The Shop” and shop, donate, or volunteer and help support the fight against cancer. It is important to us to extend awareness and make others aware that they can make a difference.

Attached is a press release highlighting who we are and what we do with a testimonial from a student at Chico State who has not only shopped here, but has personally been affected my cancer. This is a human interest story that we hope you will consider worthy of radio time. 

We greatly appreciate your time and consideration. Feel free to contact us at any time, we look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely,

Cindy Bahl



Ashley Arnone
Manager



Intern
cindy.bahl@cancer.org

aarnone1@mail.csuchico.edu
530.343.6178
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